
Friday 28th March 2024 

 

 

Happy Easter   
Dear Parents and Carers 

We wish our school community a Happy Easter and we hope you all have a lovely Easter 

break.  

During the Easter holidays, Mr Fitzpatrick and his partner will be tying the knot.  We hope 

that they have a lovely time and that the day goes well.  We also wish them a happy and 

fulfilling life together.  Good luck Mr Fitzpatrick. 

After the Easter holidays, our Key Stage Two children will move back into their classroom.  

The classrooms are complete but we are in the process of cleaning the furniture and mov-

ing it back in.  We hope to finish this tomorrow evening in preparation for the children re-

turning after Easter.  The resource area outside the Year One/Two area is still in the process 

of being completed, but we hope this will be finished so that on the Monday we return to 

school we can move the furniture in.  The children will then return to their classrooms on 

the Tuesday.  I will confirm this in an email nearer the time. 

We will be returning to school on Monday 15th April at 8.45.  We look forward to seeing 

you then 

Have a lovely holiday 

Mrs Birmingham 

 

 

 

 



Attendance Award 
This weeks winners are: Year Five & Six 

The winning class receives an extra playtime.  
Last week’s overall attendance:  89.2%   
This week’s overall attendance: 90.3%  

Nearly there! Just under 90%, lets try and get it back to 90% or above. 
63 children have achieved 100% attendance this week. 
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FSU 93.1% 

Year One & Two 84.8%  

Year Three & Four 88.9%  

Year Five & Six 97.5%  

Family Attendance Draw 
This term’s winners are: 

KS2—Maycie  

KS1—Zak  

This term’s house point winner is: 

Nightingale 

Well done! 

The Bake Sale and Raffle 

Thank you for your support raising money for Children of Gaza and the  

Holy land and CAFOD. 

We have raised £134.05 

This money will be split between our chosen charities. 

 

Thank you for all those who brought raffle tickets.  The raffle raised £212.00.  This 
money will be used for the school fund. 



 

 

 

 

Easter Bonnet and Easter Egg Decorating Competition 
It was very difficult to make a decision about who won the competitions, so we decided to give all 

children a sweet treat for taking part,  The children below are our main winners. 

Our Easter Bonnet Winners for EYFS/KS1 are: 

1st—Emmie—Rose 

2nd—Eva 

3rd—Harper and Ignacy 

Our Easter Egg Decorating Winners for KS2 are: 

1st—Lili 

2nd—Isak 

3rd—Lexi and Zain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pupil Corner 
Well done to Daniel for completing a park run/walk, he raised money for 42nd Ormskirk 
Scouting Group and Anaphylaxis Support UK.  He completed the run in 22 minutes and 

raised £135.  An excellent job.  Good luck next term when you graduate to being a scout 
after the Easter break.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Kate and Sue for achieving their Stage One swimming award. 
You have made us all very proud. 
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Our Reading Celebration Wall 2023/24 

Gold Award (21/30 books) 

Adin   Zain  Kai   

 

 

Silver Award (14/20 books) 

   Isak     Madison    Poppy    Daniel    Danny    Michael    Roza    Lili    

Charley—Lea    Benjamin  Tia’Leigh   Ria   Aida  Anaya  Marty 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Award— (7/10 books) 

Madison-Evie    Zak     

  Lexi May    Grace   Aron   David   Max   Hayley  Emmanuel Katerina 

Ksenia     Lilliana      Michael   Kaine     Maycie   Lexi      

Dimitrinka   Peneolpe   Coral   Lylah   Ava-Jo  Skyler  Kinga   Tiana   Catalin    

David    Bobby    Ella-Rose   

 

 

St. Edmund’s Reading Awards 

The children are encouraged to read their books at home.  This will 
help the children to learn through repeated practice.  Those children 

who read at home will be rewarded with the following rewards: 

Bronze Award—Certificate 

Silver Award —Book Mark and Sweet Treat 

Gold Award —Reading Book 

As children achieve the reward they will be added to the reading 
wall in red. 


